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NRC, PSE&G TO DISCUSS OUTAGES PLANNED FOR SPRING AT TWO PLANTS

Maintenance outages planned for this spring at the Salem
and Hope Creek nuclear power plants will be discussed by managers
of the facilities and Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff on
Tuesday, January 26. Public Service Electric & Gas Company
operates both plants, which are located in Hancocks Bridge, N.J.

The meeting, which will be open to the public, is
scheduled to begin at 10 a.m. in the Public Meeting Room at the
NRC Region | office in King of Prussia, Pa.

Among the topics to be discussed will be outage
organization, refueling activity, risk management and lessons
learned from previous outages.



